
January 10, 2024 

Re: Renaming of Hydro Road 

Members of Council, 

In lieu of a formal petition as outlined in the City of Mississauga’s Street Names Policy 10-02-01, required to 
formally change the name of a street, Lakeview Community Partners Limited, is pleased to provide this formal 
memorandum confirming that Lakeview Community Partners Limited, being the registered owners of 887 Hydro 
Road, 985 Hydro Road, and 763 Hydro Road, being the only lands with municipal addresses on Hydro Road, 
are agreeable to formally change the name of Hydro Road to Jim Tovey Boulevard.   

For clarity and to confirm, Lakeview Community Partners Limited (applicants) are the only interested landowner 
on this matter.  

As part of the advancement of the Subdivision Registration for Lakeview Village, public street names are 
required.  To honour the late Councillor Jim Tovey and to fulfill our commitment to include his name as a future 
public street, we are pleased to take this opportunity to rename a prominent street on the Lakeview Village Plan 
of Subdivision.  It is fitting that we rename this section of Hydro Road as it intersects in the existing community 
at Lakeshore Road and extends through the new waterfront community as a main spine, terminating at the 
most exciting commercial, institutional and open space area of the Lakeview Village project.  It is also felt that 
this avoids any confusion for wayfinding by having the complete length of this street under one name, rather 
than having two names – Hydro Road, changing to Jim Tovey Boulevard.   

Sincerely,  

Brian Sutherland 

President, Lakeview Community Partners Limited 
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